
Join the giant march
for road safety!

10am on Wed 11 June 2014 

At 10am on Wed 11 June 2014 thousands 

of kids will march for road safety, raising 

awareness of the dangers of traffic, the 

benefits of walking and asking drivers to 

make communities safer by slowing 

down around schools and homes.

Register for a FREE
pack including 
banner and stickers!

Online www.giantwalkingbus.org
Phone 01484 550061
Email walkingbus@brake.org.uk

Our school is proud 
to be educating pupils 
and marching for road 
safety in a bid to stop
the deaths.

Shelagh Hennigan, Headteacher at 
St. Anne’s Catholic Primary School, Liverpool

“ “

Why get involved?
Run creative, educational activities on the day and in the 
run-up, helping the children understand the dangers of 
traffic and benefits of walking. It’s a great way to meet 
safety, citizenship and healthy living goals.

Promote life-saving messages to parents and the community, 
campaign for safer roads, and call on drivers to slow down to 
protect children - as part of Brake’s GO 20 campaign.

Raise funds for Brake's work to improve road safety and care
for families devastated by road crashes.

Register NOW and we can give you advice and information, 
and a FREE resource pack. We can also help you get publicity 
for your event.
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